

GOLD MEDAL WRESTLING

Date: Sunday, June 8th @ 5:00 PM

2024-2025 Board Meeting #8

Location: Chelsea's House | 6105 Portage Road | DeForest

Attendees: Chelsea Orvick, Tyler Rauls, Dale Evans, Robin Herring Kristine Frye

1. Treasurer's Report
 - a. April - May 21, 2025: Enclosed Reviewed with group and discussed ways to use funds in the next year. Discussed wrestling mat purchase for middle school.
2. Middle School:
 - a. 2025 Coach Status - Update Open Position Damon has officially given notice to AD. Dale may be finished coaching with MS. Chelsea emailed Henert on 6/12 requesting an update.
 - b. Mat Discussion: Need to discuss further
 - i. # of Mats that could be used for competition vs. practice
 - ii. Storage options
3. Gold Medal
 - a. 4th of July Parade
 - i. Need to register. Need \$25 check made payable to the Village of Deforest.
 - ii. CAO to send in the Form with a Check Group approved.
 - b. DASD Facility Use Discussion
 - i. Would like to set up a meeting with Roz Craney - others that would like to attend? Dale is willing to talk to Roz and Superintendent Toetz. Others to join if able.
6/12/2025 Update: Dale & Chelsea to meet with Rebecca Toetz on 6/16 to discuss. Roz Craney is unavailable. Based on email correspondence from Rebecca Toetz, Roz will be sending new information to the programs that are regular facility users.
 - c. 2025-2026 Calendar DRAFT Reviewed - All members should review and provide feedback
 - d. 2025-2026 Budget DRAFT Reviewed - All members should review and provide feedback.
4. High School (Boys & Girls)
 - a. Scholarship to HS Wrestlers for attending camps - Add this as a budget line item for 25-26 season and promote to families at HS Parent's Meeting Group agreed.
 - b. Norski Camp Update
 - i. Attendees? 80 plus signed up. Didn't have final numbers.
 - ii. What cash is needed and when? Chelsea to get this to Tyler before camp.
 1. Out of Gold Medal bank account, Chelsea gave Tyler \$1,875 cash for instructors (\$625 each)
 - c. Summer Wrestling
 - i. Out of Gold Medal bank account, Chelsea gave Tyler \$230 cash for Summer wrestling league. Lodi sent \$50 back to Gold Medal via Venmo. \$180 will be paid to refs. Tyler should have \$50 cash remaining to return to club.
 - d. Kemp Email regarding light: Based on the email, it is being requested that GM donate approximately \$5,000+ toward this project. The GM board voted to contribute up to \$3,000 once approval from the school district has been provided.
 - i. 6/12/25: See Email sent from Nick Kemp. We did agree earlier that Club 51 and K&S can be on the poster for this donation. 0
 - e. Freestyle Camp for 25-26 Notes: If DASD facility use goes through, we will have to make sure these dates are booked in advance AND not changed/added last minute.
 - i. Discuss who the facility request should be coming from. If wanting to do this in the future, we will need to discuss who is 'owning' this. Concerned about using Gold Medal name when HS is using, GM could be held liable for incidents when it was not for GM purposes.
 - f. Offered to Tyler that GM can pay for instructors or community members to come into wrestling room throughout the season.
5. Annual Meeting: Wednesday, August 6th @ 6:00 - Library

6. 2025 - 2026 Board Positions
a. Succession planning

Board Member	Position	Elected Date	Next Voting Date
Chelsea	President	08/2023	08/2025
Korey	Vice President	08/2024	08/2026
Marcy	Treasurer	08/2023	08/2025
Kristine	Secretary	08/2023	08/2026
Robin	Communications	08/2023	08/2025
Dale	At Large Rep	08/2024	08/2028
Damon	MS Head Coach		
Tyler	HS Head Coach		